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To the Chairperson and Members of  

The Central Area Committee. 

 

GDA Report – November Area Committee 

 
 
 
 

Culture Night 
 

Over 150 people came through the GGDA site on 21st September to take part in a host of 
activities happening across the site for this national event. These ranged from:- 
 

 Public art tours in the recently opened HSE Primary Care Centre 

 

 Performance marking the centenary vote for women 

 

  Demonstrations of 3D printing in DIT’s Creative Arts workshops  
 

 Short film screenings of four of our public art programme’s community-based 
projects 

 

 Poetry readings and launch of Crocosmia x, a project working with asylum seekers in 
Ireland 

 

 An exhibition and food tasting as part of an exploration of culinary heritage in the 
Grangegorman area.  
 

 
 

 
 
Brian O’Connell 
 
Administrative Officer  

Central Area 


